
We’re consulting on our proposals for dualling the A1 between 

Morpeth to Felton in Northumberland.

Pick up a copy of the consultation brochure and response form here! 

For more information please speak to a member of staff here today 
or visit our webpage

www.highwaysengland.co.uk/A1inNorthumberland
where you can also respond to the consultation online.
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